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Comments: I support the North Valley Trails Project as proposed with the following comments and suggestions: 

 

The Upper Upper to Brush Creek trailhead trail alignment should be refined to minimize natural resource impacts

and to enhance the user experience. 

 

As noted in CBMBA's comments, the plan should revisit the Cement Creek Trail - Upper Cement Creek Trail to

Crystal connector. This area has seen increased motorized vehicle use over the past five to seven years; and

this trend is unlikely to change in coming years. Incorporating this trail into the plan will decrease user conflicts

and shuttling by users who do not want to ride on the road to connect these two trail systems. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project. 


